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Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

28th February 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It was great to welcome everyone back for the second half of the Spring Term. We’ve seen lots of happy faces 

and pupils pleased to be back with their classmates.  

Spring 2 

Mint class felt very Spring like today with the children creating their own flower pictures. They were looking at 

some real flowers to choose the colours for their pictures.  

 

 

 

 

 

  

We have been working with some children this week to understand that sunny does not automatically mean that 

it is hot and it is still important to keep jumpers and/or jackets on. I know the weather is very changeable these 

days so please do make sure clothes have children’s names on them when there are layers being worn and 

removed.  

Earwig Records 

Earwig records from last half term are now available for you to view on Earwig. You should still be able to see all 

of the other records with the spring ones added. Please do let me know if you are having difficulties accessing 

the records or if you need help setting the dates to make sure you can see everything.  

World Book Day 

Next Thursday is World Book Day. We welcome any book related fancy dress on the day and if children would 

like to bring in their favourite book in to share with their class that would also be lovely. There will be some book 

related activities happening in school on the day too.  As usual if your child does not want to dress up then school 

uniform is fine. If your child changes their mind during the day, we will also support them to dress up once in 

school with costumes we have here.  

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Best wishes  

 

 

Erin McCarthy 

Head of School 


